
Good Afternoon, Mr. Carroll. 

 

My name's Kai Quinlan and I'm a Massachusetts Location Manager. I'm here on island scouting for "A 
Quiet Place Part ll" the motion picture. It's written and directed by Mass native John Krasinski who most 
folks know from "The Office" or "Jack Ryan" but who also received a critical acclaim for his directorial 
debut with "A Quiet Place" last year. We're interested in doing some filming in Menemsha this fall (after 
Labor Day) for the sequel.  

 

I have filmed on Martha's Vineyard before for the Larry Davis movie back in 2012 and again for 
Chappaquiddick in 2015, but this time the script really calls for a place like Menemsha--the 
harbor/marina. And there's no place like the real thing! I'd love to touch base with you and talk more 
about it. Might I make an appointment to come by Town Hall tomorrow (Wednesday) and say hello if 
you have time?  

 

We're in the early stages of scouting, but I will hopefully have more info in the next few weeks so I can 
put together a presentation for the Selectmen and get on the agenda for a future meeting. Would love 
to run broad strokes by you and find out more about your process meantime. 

 

Thanks very much, 

 

Kai Quinlan 

Location Scout & Manager 

Paramount Pictures 

"A Quiet Place 2" 


